



From:

Sent: Friday, 12 July 2013 9:44 AM

To:

Cc: Hancox, John

Subject: Airservices - Fire Vehicle Replacement Program - Request for Information

Hi Jens,

How are things going in Frankfurt? I hope you weren't affected by the flooding that occurred shortly after our visit.

Firstly, can I say once again how grateful my colleagues and I are for the opportunity you afforded us to look around your new fire station and fire vehicles. You were most hospitable and we really appreciate how open you were with information about the fire station, your vehicles and your operations. I know it was a valuable and unique experience for all three of us.

When we were there you gave us 20 questions, which we only managed to get through 11 or 12 I think from memory? Well, Airservices is about to undertake a Fire Vehicle Replacement program and we would like to gather as much information from other services around the world about their fleet and experiences to assist with our determination for our Concept of Operations of these vehicles. To that end our Acting Chief Fire Officer has completed the attached letter requesting any information regarding your fleet that you may be able to share. We would be very appreciative if you would you please pass it on to the appropriate person for a response.

We are on quite an aggressive timeframe for this project due to expanding operations in our country hence if you could request this is completed in a short timeframe we would be very grateful.

If you have any questions about the letter please feel free to contact myself or Rodney Evans (contact details enclosed in the attached letter).

And remember, the offer for a tour of one of our stations is always open if you are ever in Australia.

Thanks,

